STATE OF FLORIDA

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL REGULATION

308 MARTINEZ
GOVERNOR
TWiN TOWERS OF FICE BUILDING
2600 BLAIR STONE ROAD
TALLAHASSEE FLORIDA 32399-2400

DALE TWACHTMANN
SECRETARY

January 28, 1987

sp- 112
Mr. Wayne Aronson P 0 //‘;U‘QO -NA-Ac

Alr Programs Branch

U.S. EPA - Region IV

345 Courtland Street, N.E.
Ahtlanta, Georgia 30365

Dear Mr. Arcnson:
Re: Broward North

In response to your telephone call, I am enclosing a copy of the
staff analysis report and the recommended corder for the Broward

North Resource Recovery Plant. It is my understanding that this

action will go before the Governor and Cabinet on or about March

3, 1987. ‘
Sincerely,

R

Dgputy Chiet
Bureau of Air Quality
Management

CHF/ks

Protecting Florida and Your Quality of Life !




